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Information regarding the planned share buyback

With reference to the current report no. 4/2023 of February 15, 2023, the Board of Directors
of Huuuge, Inc. (the "Issuer") hereby announces that the Issuer reaffirms its plans related to
the repurchase of the Issuer's common shares listed on the Warsaw Stock Exchange (the
"SBB"). However, due to the ongoing preparatory work on the SBB, the SBB will not be
completed in the first quarter of 2023. Its commencement is currently planned for the first
half of 2023 (whereby the Board of Directors of the Issuer may decide to further postpone or
cancel the SBB depending on market conditions and the Issuer's situation).

This current filing does not constitute an invitation to sell or a binding commitment by the
Issuer to carry out all or part of the SBB. The Issuer will provide information about the next
steps related to the implementation of the SBB in subsequent current filings in accordance
with applicable laws and regulations.

Legal basis: Article 17 (1) of the MAR


